Motions from Election and Bylaws for Jan 2021 BOD Meeting
Submitted by Martin Rubin, Chair and Holly Tilson, Vice Chair

1-Administrative Motion: The MVCC approves the MVCC Winter 2021 newsletter.

Background: At the Dec 23, 2020 E&B meeting the newsletter was presented, discussed and
approved to be sent to the BOD for approval. Newsletter is only 4 pages instead of the original
concept of 8 so some money may be saved. Anticipated delivery date end of Jan beginning of
Feb in time for the beginning of the Candidate Application Window (Feb 2-March 23).

2-Funding Motion: The MVCC approves spending up to $1500 for advertising the “Vote-By-Mail
ONLY” election, via banners, flyers, etc.

Background: At the Dec 23, 2020 E&B meeting the need for print advertising other than the
newsletter was discussed and approved to increase awareness of the MVCC election, especially
mail in ballot only and voter registration plus day of election ballot drop off since this is new to
the MVCC. Two or more banners proposed to be hung at MVRC at Palms/Barrirgton
McLaughlin, possible 3 one at Barringten National/Centinela. Posters on A-Frames at the
MVEFM entrances as permitted and flyers to be posted on public bulletin boards and businesses
willing to post them within MV. Generic wording to be presented at Feb BOD meeting.
Anticipated roll out is March/ April.



